
   
   
 
 
 

 

Legal form: Limited company Tax No.: DE DE 277039354 Raiffeisenlandesbank Oberösterreich 

Company domiciled in Munderkingen  BIC: 74020100 · Account: 8605420 

Commercial register: Ulm (HRB 733476)  SWIFT: RZOODE77 

Managing directors: Florian Kisling, Michael Holzmann    IBAN: DE76 7402 0100 0008 6054 20 

 

 

 

  

Perlon GmbH · Rottenackerstraße 2-18 · 89597 Munderkingen · Germany 
 
 
To: All Perlon®- The Filament Company customers 
 
 
 
From: Frank Winkes and Ralf Hellinger, 
Vice Presidents Sales & Marketing Perlon® Group 
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Your ref / message Our ref / Name Phone (direct) Fax (direct) Date 

    March 17th, 2020 

 
 
Subject: Corona Virus 
 
 
Perlon® produces quality filaments at 5 sites on 3 continents for its customers and operates a strategy of acting 
globally but producing locally whilst sourcing where possible from local suppliers. In times like this in which 
familiar delivery networks have come to a halt, this strategy is paying dividends. At the time of writing, we can 
report that all of our sites are operating normally and at full capacity on fulfilling customer and stock orders. There 
are currently no supply shortages of our raw materials nor do we foresee any in the short term. We have 
proactively planned and are keeping our stock levels high to enable us to optimally offset any possible temporary 
supply disruption of any of our suppliers. 
 
Due to the measures decided by the Governments of many countries, global deliveries meanwhile are likely to 
slow down. Sea and air freight are particularly affected. Therefore the delivery of your goods is likely to be 
delayed. Our colleagues are in close contact with our hauliers to try to keep any impacts to a minimum. 
  
Rest assured that Perlon® has taken a great number of appropriate measures to best protect our employees 
from contamination at work. Should infection arise, clear instructions have been issued to prevent a spread of 
infection with the company. Emergency plans for relevant departments have been issued or will be issued 
imminently to enable business operations to continue. 
 
If you have any further questions, please get in touch with your regular point of contact in sales or customer 
service.  
 
Stay healthy! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  


